
SEMINARIAN OWEN: Seminarian Owen Duckett has 
returned to his studies at Bishop Simon Brute Seminary. If 
you would like to keep in touch with him, you may 
contact him at 2500 Cold Spring Rd. Indianapolis, In. 
46222 or you may email him at 
oduckett122@marian.edu . I am sure many prayers will 
be offered for his continuing journey to ordination.  
Seminarian Owen assured us that when he is ordained he 
will return to offer Mass here at St. Vincent and St. 
Joseph.  May God Bless him with continued success. 
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QUOTE OF THE MONTH: 

“Go out by the side of some lonely road and f ind a small, unnoticed plant. 
Get a magnifying glass and study the delicate veins in the leaves and notice the nuances and shades of color.  T urn the leaf slowly and observe i ts 

symmetry. Remember; this f lower might have gone unnoticed and unappreciated i f you had not found and admired i t. 
People are just l ike that unnoticed f lower, too.  E ach one is different, carefully crafted, uniquely endowed.  B ut you have to spend t ime with a person 
to realize this. So many people go unnoticed and unappreciated because no one has ever taken the t ime with them and admired their uniqueness.” 

The Sower's Seeds by Fr. Brian Cavanaugh 
 

 

BLESSING OF PETS:  Fr. Mike will be  
blessing pets on Sunday, September 30  
at 6:00 PM at St. Joseph.  Your family   
pet is important! 

 

 

 St . J oseph Par ish will celebrat e                       

Okt ober f est  on Sept ember  29 wit h f ood and f est ivit ies f or  all members of  t he f amily.  Volunt eers 

are needed t o sell t icket s, serve f ood and desser t , pumpkin paint ing, bar t ending and as bouncers.  

I f  you can help, cont act  M elissa Werst  (317) 364-0607 or  melissawerst @gmail.com.  H elp is also 

needed wit h set up on 9/28, t eardown 9/29 and c leanup on 9/30.   

The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated on Wednesday, September 
26, 2018 at 7:00 PM at S.S. Peter and Paul Cathedral.  Eight St. Vincent students 
will receive the gifts of the Holy Spirit: Ethan Apsley, David Beyer, Jessica Eads, 
Katie Kuhn, Austin Perry, Cameron Rodgers, Lauryn Thomas and Emma 
Weintraut.  God Bless these young people as they take one more step on their 
journey of faith. 

LABOR DAY:  You know that Fall, with 
all it's beautiful color and crisp air is just 
around the corner when we celebrate 
Labor Day.  This is a good time to look 
back on the challenges and 
accomplishment of your labors so far this 
year.  Thank God for His assistance and 
the new challenges to come.  Labor can 
be difficult and burdensome at times but 
the Lord is always there to help us in the 
difficult times.  The fruits of our labor 
can also bring great joy when we 
accomplish the task at hand with much 
success and the Lord is also with us to 
share and increase our joy in a job well 
done. I can think of no better way to 
celebrate our Labor, than to begin the 
day by attending Mass. Mass will be 
celebrated here at St. Vincent at 9:00 
AM.  God Bless You and your Labors. 
 



RIGHT TO LIFE:  The 36th annual Right to Life 
Dinner is scheduled for Tuesday, September 
25,2018 at the Marriott in Downtown Indianapolis.  
Guest speaker will be David Bereit, co-founder of 
40 Days for Life, who has helped many pro-life 
organizations and helped  
raise millions of dollars  
to support pro-life.  To  
register or obtain  
information call  
317-582-1526 or go to  
www.rtlindy.org 

SAINT OF THE MONTH:  Robert Bellarmine was born 
in Montpulciano, Italy on October 4, 1542, the third of  ten 
children of  noble but impoverished parents. His maternal 
uncle was Pope Marcellus II. Robert entered the newly 
formed Society of  Jesus (Jesuits) and was ordained in 1570.  
Study of  Church history and the Fathers of  the Church was 
much neglected at the time. Robert devoted much time to 
the study of  these topics as well as scripture in order to 
counteract the attacks of  the Protestant reformers.  He 
wrote numerous volumes in defense of  the faith. 
This defense included the denial of  the divine-right-of-
kings and supported the indirect power of  the pope in 
temporal affairs and the role of  the laity.  These theories 
incurred the wrath of  kings as well as Pope Sixtus V.  
Robert spent many years teaching at Louvain in Belgium 
and continuing to write in defense of  the Church. He lived 
a very austere life and had few possessions beyond the bare 
essentials. He ate only the food of  the poor, used his 
income to help feed and clothe the poor.  One story tells of  
his using the hangings from his room to clothe the poor 
explaining, “The walls will not catch cold.” 
Robert was made a cardinal by Pope Clement VIII. 
His life was sometimes filled with controversy. One 
controversy in particular caused him great sorrow when he 
had to admonish his friend Galileo when the Church 
refuted the theory that the sun was stationary and that the 
earth revolved around the sun which was contrary to the 
accepted science of the day.  Even saints are not infallible.  
Robert died on September 17, 1621, was Beatified by Pope 
Pius XI on May 13, 1923 and Canonized on June 29, 1930 
by Pope Pius XI who also declared him a Doctor of the 
Church in 1931. 

 

PEOPLE’S CLIMATE MARCH: 
On Saturday, September 8, 
2018 the Hoosiers Interfaith 
Power and Light will participate 
In a nationwide march to 
encourage the legislature to support efforts to 
develop clean renewable energy for all Hoosiers.  
If you would like to participate, meet at 10:00 AM 
on the east side of the State House. The march will 
proceed to Christ Church Cathedral on the Circle.   
A community Forum will follow at 1:00 PM.  For 
complete information go to hipl@hoosieripl.org. 

has helped many pro-life 

BIRTH: Andrea (Fischer) and 
Andrew Strehle welcomed their new 
daughter Ryann Elizabeth on Friday, 
August 24. Ryann Elizabeth weighed 
6 pounds 11 ounces and was 20 
inches long. Sisters are Lauren and 
Jenna.  Proud grandfather is Bill 
Fischer.  Congratulations and God 
Bless this new life. 
 

BEST OF THE BEST 2018 
 
Fr. Mike Keucher #1 
St. Joseph Church #1 
St. Vincent de Paul Church- finalist 
 
Chicken Inn #1 
Cord Brothers – finalist 
Deb Dalley-finalist 
H&R Water #1 
Jim's Antiques – runner up 
Kevin Nigh & Sons #1 
Runnebohm Construction #1 
Shelby Co. Cancer Association-runner up 
 



HOLY MATRIMONY: 

Dr. Joseph Stephens and Stephanie 
Bamberger were united in Holy 
Matrimony on Saturday, August 18, 
2018 at Mother of God Catholic 
Church in Covington, Ky. Dr. Stephens 
was one of the first graduates of the 
Marian University School of Medicine 
with a degree in Osteopathic Medicine. 
Dr. Stephens graduated at the top of 
his class and is currently a Resident at 
Grandview Medical Center in Dayton, 
Ohio studying Arthropathic surgery.  
His bride, Stephanie, is a nurse 
practitioner caring for new born infants.  
Joseph is the son of Edna Settles and 

Madeline Huntsman 9/3 Camden Able 9/18 
Brian Buschkoetter 9/5 Larry Haunert 9/19 
Joan Thompson 9/5 Marsha Apsley 9/20 
Melinda Haunert 9/7 Andrew Fansler 9/20 
Carolyn Weintraut 9/7 Judy George 9/21 
Weston Kohrman 9/9 Dick Hanahan 9/21 
Landen Rinzel 9/10 Janice Huntsman 9/25 
Gregory Lux 9/11 Joseph Roell 9/25 

Virginia Cord 9/1 Gary Huntsman 9/12 Jonita Miller 9/26 
Christopher Pollman 9/1 Joan Rennekamp 9/16 Katie Nieman 9/26 
Brandon Wettrick 9/1 Robert Bossingham 9/17 Addysyn Wettrick 9/28 
Norman Gulley 9/2 Marjorie Kuhn 9/17 Harrison Fischer 9/30 

 
REST IN PEACE:  
 
Roberta 'Bertie' Beyer, 95, passed away on Sunday, 
August 5, 2018.  Bertie was a long-time parishioner 
and active member of the St. Ann Altar Society.  
Bertie is survived by a sister, Marian Weiler and 31 
nieces and nephews including Andy (Heather) Beyer.   
Bertie was laid to rest here at  
St. Vincent on Wednesday,  
August 8 following a Mass of  
Christian Burial officiated by  
Fr. Mike Keucher.   
God Rest Her Soul.  

 
 
 
Clarissa “Jan” (Lux) Quigley, 86, passed away on 
Tuesday, August 21, 2018 at her home in Houston, 
Texas. She is survived by her children, Karen 
Micciulla, Joe Quigley, Kathleen Quigley, Shaw 
Cranfield, Beth & John Cahill, Molly & Bob Truscott, 13 
grandchildren, siblings, Mary Kay Hart, Diane 
Wagers, David (Rosemond) Lux, and Sally Stone.  
Clarissa will be laid to rest following a memorial Mass 
on Thursday, August 30 in Houston, Texas. God Rest 
Her Soul. 

 

GOLDEN:  Jim and Debbie Bogemann celebrated their Golden Wedding 
Anniversary on August 24, 2018.  Their many years as husband and wife began on 
that date in 1968 when they were united in Holy Matrimony at St. Joseph Church 
by Fr. Bernard Burgert.  Jim and Debbie were blessed with two children, David 
(Kara) Bogemann and Jennifer Bogemann.  Their children have given them four 
grandchildren; Jillian and Kate Linville and Keegan and Wyatt Bogemann. They 
attended the August 5 Golden Wedding Jubilee celebration at S.S. Peter and Paul 
Cathedral in Indianapolis. They are planning a second honeymoon later this year.  

God Bless Jim and Debbie as they celebrate their love for each other and their many blessings over these 50 
years.  CONGRATULATIONS 

9/3      T.J. And Kim Bogemann 
9/3      Steve and Karen Runnebohm 
9/8      Carl and Barbara Harcourt 
9/11     Tim and Melanie Bogemann 
9/18     Jon and Alison Fischer  



 
 
 

FINANCE:  Margaret Haehl reported that the parish 
ended the year with a 17.4 % increase. July collections 
were up to begin the new fiscal year. Savings are being 
used to cover some of the needed capital 
improvements. Our goal for United Catholic Appeal for 
2018-2019 is $35,390.00 

BUILDING AND GROUNDS:  Dave Adams reported 
that the waterproofing of the church bricks was 
completed with a slight increase in cost due to an 
increase in the price of materials.  The tile work along 
Michigan Road was completed on budget. It was 
decided that an extension of the tile to the ditch at the 
intersection with SR244 should also be done. INDOT 
will be contacted regarding some erosion of the ditch at 
the intersection to determine responsibility for repair. 

EVANGELIZATION:  Pat Barley reported that work is 
proceeding on the update of the Parish Resource 
Directory. Chairs of committees were asked to review 
their information and advise of any corrections.  It was 
decided that the Saint Vincent de Paul Society needs to 
be added.   
Combined Committee with St. Joseph: Volunteers are 
needed to help with First Friday Shelbyville and at the 
Farmers Market and at the Pioneer Fair. 

SVDP SOCIETY: Joan Knight reported that to date 115 
clients have been assisted. Most assistance has been 
with rent, utilities household and personal care 
products.  If you can provide personal hygiene 
products, you may bring them to the meeting on the 
2nd and 4th Mondays at 6:30 PM in the St. Vincent parish 
hall.  Volunteers are needed for home visits.  A 
temporary warehouse has been set up until a 
permanent warehouse can be built.  Sr. Joan noted that 
we received a thank you from the Society for our 
donation and one from Clarity for support of the annual 
Golf Outing. 

 
 
 
 

FAITH FORMATION/RELIGIOUS ED:    Joan Knight 
announced that there will be an Advent Book Study 
beginning on Wednesday, October 3 and Sunday, 
October 7, running for 6 weeks.  Last class will be 
Sunday, November 11.  The book for this study will be 
“My Life With The Saints”.  Watch the Bulletin for 
registration information. 
 
Religious Ed begins on Wednesday, September 5.  There 
are 48 students registered. Eight St. Vincent students 
will be confirmed on Wednesday September 26.  There 
are 5 students registered for the 2019 Confirmation 
class. RCIA begins on Monday, September 17. 
 

ST. ANN ALTAR SOCIETY:  Earlene Wheeler and Mary 
McQueen have been providing flowers for the altar 
from their gardens.  Bills for altar supplies have been 
paid.  The next meeting will be Monday, September 17 
at 6:30 PM in the Parish Hall. 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Bob Dalley reported that 
the Pork Chop Supper was the most profitable to date 
and apx 500 pork chops were sold. The new August date 
was well received. Thank you to everyone who helped, 
provided desserts and bought tickets. The K of C will be 
cooking for the upcoming combined parish picnic 
 

OLD BUSINESS:  Margaret Haehl reported that 
arrangements for the combined picnic are in place. 
About 250 people are expected to attend.  Margaret 
and John Wisker will speak at the picnic since Sr. Joan 
will be out of town. 
 

NEW BUSINESS:  Sr. Joan suggested that we 
investigate the need to have the septic systems 
serviced.  Dave Adams will contact the Health 
Department to determine the location of the systems.  
Problem with one of the motion detectors of the 
security system will be checked.  There is a broken 
stained glass in the window in the cry room and the 
east side door.   
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be Tuesday, 
September 18, 2018 at 7:00 PM.  All parishioners are 
welcome to attend. 



SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
    

 
 
 

 

   
 

1 
Mass 5 pm (English) 

St. Joseph 

 
2     Mass 8:45 am 

St. Vincent 
 

Mass 10:30 am 
Mass 1:00 pm (Spanish) 

St. Joseph 

 
3 

LABOR DAY 
Mass 9:00 AM 

St. Vincent 

 
 4 

Mass 5:00 pm 
St. Joseph 

 
 

5     Mass 8:00 am 
St. Vincent 

 

Rel. Ed Class 
6:15 – 7:30 pm 

In the Hall 

6 
 

7 
Mass 8:15 am 

St. Joseph 
 

 

8 
Mass 5 pm (English) 

St. Joseph 

9     Mass 8:45 am 
St. Vincent 

 

Mass 10:30 am 
Mass 1:00 pm (Spanish) 

St. Joseph 
 

10   Mass 5:00 pm 
St. Vincent 
Adoration & 
Confession 

5:30 – 6:00 pm 
 

SVDP 6:30 PM HALL 

11   Mass 5:00 pm 
St. Joseph 

12    
Mass 8:00 am 

St. Vincent 
 

Rel. Ed Class 
6:15 – 7:30 pm 

 

13 
K of C Business 

Meeting 6:30 pm 
 

14 
Mass 8:15 am 

St. Joseph 

15    
Mass 5 pm (Eng.) 

St. Joseph 
 
 

16   Mass 8:45 am 
St. Vincent 

 

Mass 10:30 am 
Mass 1:00 pm (Spanish) 

St. Joseph 
 

Newsletter Items Due 
Food Drive 

17    Mass 5:00 pm 
St. Vincent 
Adoration & 

Confession 5:30 – 6p  
 

St. Ann Altar Society 
6:30 pm Hall 

RCIA 7pm 

18 
Mass 5:00 pm 

St. Joseph 
 

Parish Council Mtg 
7:00 pm Hall 

19 
Mass 8:00 am 

St. Vincent 
 

 Rel. Ed Class 
6:15 – 7:30 pm 

 

20 21 
Mass 8:15 am 

St. Joseph 

22     
Mass 5 pm (Eng.) 

St. Joseph 
 

 

23   Mass 8:45 am 
St. Vincent 

 

Mass 10:30 am 
Mass 1 pm Spanish) 

St. Joseph 
 

 

24   Mass 5:00 pm 
St. Vincent 
Adoration & 
Confession 

5:30 – 6:00 pm 
 

SVDP 6:30 PM HALL 
RCIA 7pm 

25 
Mass 5:00 pm 

St. Joseph 

26 
Mass 8:00 am 

St. Vincent 
  

No RE Class 
Confirmation 7:00pm 

SS Peter & Paul           

 28 
 

29    Mass 5 pm (Eng.) 
St. Joseph 

 

Women’s Retreat 
 9:30-3:00 

Oldenburg Center 
 

Oktoberfest  
St. Joseph                          
6:00 pm 

30     Mass 8:45 am 
St. Vincent 

 

Mass 10:30 am 
Mass 1 pm Spanish) 

St. Joseph 
PET BLESSING 

ST JOSEPH 6PM 

      

 

Oktoberfes
St. Joseph
6:00 pm


